Good afternoon,

In my submittal of Mr. Kim Herman’s comments to the Study of the Potential for Distributed Energy in Washington State, Docket number:  UE-110667, the attached Multifamily study was inadvertently left off the submittal as one of the referenced analyses in the Comment.  Please accept my apologies and find it attached, thank you.

Erin V. Dorsey | Capital Projects | WSHFC

1000 2nd Avenue, Suite 2700
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From: Erin V. Dorsey 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 2:28 PM
To: 'records@utc.wa.gov'
Cc: 'eddy.deborah@leg.wa.gov'; 'mccoy.john@leg.wa.gov'; 'phil.rockefeller@leg.wa.gov'; 'jeff.morris@leg.wa.gov'; Kim Herman; David Clifton
Subject: Docket number: UE-110667 - Kim Herman, Executive Director, WSHFC - FP Comments - WSHFC L UTC Track Changes Testimony July 15 - 7/15/2011

Please find attached Mr. Kim Herman’s comments in regards to the Study of the Potential for Distributed Energy in Washington State, Docket number:  UE-110667.  Also included are three PDF’s with cited information.   Thank you.
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